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Greetings from Delta Junction, Alaska.  We want to praise the Lord for 
His goodness, His love, His grace and His mercy.  The Lord is so good 
all the time. “O give thanks unto the LORD, for he is good: for his 
mercy endureth for ever.” Psalm 107:1 
 
I am writing this brief letter to inform you that due to changes in North 
Carolina with Nancy’s parents and other circumstances it is best that I 
go and help Nancy at this time.  I was planning to wait and go in 
October, but after much prayer and recent developments there, it is 
time for me to go now.  I desire your prayers as I travel on 
August 26.  Lord willing, I should arrive in NC on August 27 about noon. 
 
Please keep Nancy’s parents in prayer and us as well as we try to be a 
help to them and be there for them during this time in their lives.  We 
know God’s grace is sufficient for all things and that He is in control of 
all things.  We are just trusting Him. 
 
We hope to be able to visit with some of you while there in NC as the 
Lord allows, but our main focus will be to be there to assist her 
parents.  Please understand that although we do not know how long we 
will be away from Alaska, Lord willing, we are planning on returning as 
soon as the Lord allows.  I will do my best to keep you updated as to 
our plans and how things are going with Nancy’s parents. 
 
Please continue to keep the work here and the people here in your 
prayers.  I hope to keep in touch with many here, almost daily, and they 
know that they can contact me as well if a need arises. 
 
We appreciate your understanding and want to thank you for all your 
prayers and support. 
 
Love in Christ, 
 
  
 
Ernie and Nancy 
 

  
  

 


